
Are you getting 
everything you want 
from your woods?

Find out what resources are available to help you 
keep your woods healthy, productive & resilient, so 
you don’t lose your property or home to wildfire. 
Join your local woodland conservation partners for 
a free educational forestry workshop.

We all have different reasons 
to take care of our woods. You 
might use them as an outdoor 
playground for recreation. 
Maybe you enjoy spotting  
birds and wildlife in your 
woods. Perhaps your woods are 
a source of income. Or maybe 
you just enjoy keeping them 
as part of the family heritage. 
Whatever you value in your 
woods, there are programs, 
information, and resources 
available to help you protect 
them and keep them healthy.

RSVP CONTACT:
Nicole Strong 
OSU Forestry Extension  
Deschutes / Crook / Jefferson 
Phone: (541) 548 6088 x 7955 
nicole.strong@oregonstate.edu

WOODLANDS WORKSHOP
Thursday Sept. 24
5:30 - 7 p.m.
La Pine Park & Recreation District
16405 1st Street, La Pine, OR 
Food & beverages provided. RSVP encouraged.

This workshop will cover a variety of issues that might be important to you, 
such as: preventing wildfire on your property, keeping your trees healthy and 
resistant to unwanted insects and disease,  and increasing the beauty and 
wildlife habitat of your property so you can enjoy it for years to come. Stop by 
and learn about the educational, technical, and financial assistance programs 
available to help you conserve and protect your woodlands. You will also have 
an opportunity to ask questions and discuss your needs as they relate to taking 
care of your land with local technical experts. Hosted by the USDA Natural 
Resources Conservation Service and the Oregon State University Extension 
Service, in partnership with the U.S. Forest Service, Project Wildfire, and 
Deschutes County. 

United States 
Department of 
Agriculture

Natural Resources Conservation Service


